Date: 9.3.2010

PRESS RELEASE

TAMIL NADU LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

SELECT COMMITTEE ON
THE TAMIL NADU POLICE BILL, 2008 (L.A. BILL No.40 OF 2008)

INVITES SUGGESTIONS ON THE BILL

The Tamil Nadu Police Bill, 2008 (L.A. Bill No.40 of 2008) was introduced
in the Tamil Nadu Legislative Assembly on the 14th May, 2008. On the
21st July, 2009, on a Motion moved and adopted by the Tamil Nadu Legislative
Assembly, the Bill has been referred to the Select Committee of the Tamil Nadu
Legislative Assembly headed by Hon. Thiru. M.K. Stalin, Deputy Chief Minister,
for examination and report.

2. The Committee in its meeting held on 8.3.2010 has decided to invite
written memoranda containing suggestions / views / comments of individuals /
institutions / organisations interested in the subject matter of the Bill and also to
hear oral evidence on the subject, if necessary.

3. The Bill was published in the Tamil Nadu Government Gazette
Extraordinary, Part-IV Section-1, dated the 14th May, 2008. Copy of the Bill can
be downloaded from the official website of the Tamil Nadu Legislative Assembly

www.assembly.tn.gov.in under the caption ™" The Tamil Nadu Police
Bill, 2008.

4. Those desirous of submitting memoranda on the Bill to the Committee
may send two typewritten copies thereof in double-space (either in English or

Tamil) to the Secretary, Tamil Nadu Legislative Assembly
Secretariat, Chennai or by fax to Fax No. 044 - 25678956 or send

through E-mail assemblybills@tn.gov.in on or before 30.4.2010.

5. The memoranda, which might be submitted to the Committee, would
form part of the record of the Committee and would be treated as confidential. It
should not be circulated to anyone till a report is presented to the Assembly and
any act contrary thereto would constitute a breach of privilege of the House.

M. Selvaraj,
Secretary.



